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. University of Puerto Rico

n Medical Science Campus

f Attn: Dr. Maldonado, Chancelleor
a GPO Box 5067

San Juan, Puerto Rico 00936

Gentlemen:

| Thank you for your letter of lanuary 16, 1981, informing us of steps you have

| taken to correct the item of noncompliance concerning activities under NRC

| License No. 52-01946-07 brought to your attention in our letter of December 24,
1980. We have examined your corrective actions and have no further guestions

at this time.
We appreciate your cooperation with us.
| Sincerely,
| |
: o M
| . Philip Stohr, Chief

Fuel Facility and Materials
| Safety Branch
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